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WASHINGTON, DC 20510-3001

October 25,1995

Mr. Richard L. Bangart, Director |.

Office of State Programs ,

Nuclear Regulatory Commission |

Office of Congressional Affairs
1717 H Street, N.W. .

Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. Bangart: f
'

,

I forward the attached for your consideration. I have told Paul Gunter, Director of |
the Reactor Watchdog Project of the Nuclear Information and Resource Service (NIRS) that
you will respond to his concerns directly. Thank you very much for your time and
assistance in this matter.

i

Sincerely,
f.

't

Bill Bradley
United States Senator
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Nuclear information and Resource Service
142416th Street NW, Suite 601, Washington, DC 20036 202 328@02; fax: 202-462-2181: snail: nirsnet@aol.com

1
.

: October 19,1995
f

The Honorable Bill Bradley f_
U.S. Senate
731 Hart Senate Office Building
Washington, DC 20510 -

,

Dear Sir:.

Enclosed please find a copy of a letter sent to Alexander Dromerick, NRC Project
Manager for the Oyster Creek nuclear power generating station at Toms River, NJ.

i

We would greatly appreciate your attention to this age-related deterioration issue at j

Oyster Creek . We are very concemed that the quick fix employed to repair the cracked core |

shroud has employed susceptible materials as outlined in the letter to the NRC. i

We wish to thank you for your attention to this subject.

Sine
'

- /
_

Paul Gunter, Director
Reactor Watchdog Project

.

O ~.~~s nn re<~een osoer dedicated to a sound non nuclear enery policy.


